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I 
t is a fact that 

anyone who lives 

with children, 

anyone who 

knows how to approach 

them with love, will 

always learn new things.  

-Maria Montessori 

Citizen of the World 

Happy wishes to 

March birthdays! 

☺Adarshna 

☺Jiashu 

☺Jiayi 

☺Iven 

☺Ellena 

☺Bella 

☺Alex P. 

Mar 7: Field trip to Heritage Farmstead 

Mar 17: St. Patrick’s Day (wear green) 

Mar 19: Dental van visit 

Mar 17-21: Spring break; we are open. 

Mar 26: English spelling bee and Chinese character 

recognition contest 

Mar 28: Pajama Day 

Apr 4: Picture Day 

Apr 16 Easter egg hunt 

Apr 18: DMA closed for Parent– Teacher conference 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

TI Cup Chinese Speech Contest  

We encourage our students to participate in the North Texas Chinese 

Culture Promotion Association  (NTCCPA) 13th North Texas TI Cup 

Chinese Speech Contest which will be held at UTD on March 29. Sev-

eral of our students have placed 1st, 

2nd, or 3rd in previous years. We 

look forward to having more of our 

students on the winners’ list this 

year!  

For complete details, see their web-

site.  

To register, please contact the 

office for payment and registration 

form.  

https://www.ntccpa.org/contest/
https://www.ntccpa.org/contest/


We are open regular hours during the 

school district’s Spring Break.   

Elementary-aged students who need care 

this week should sign up via email, letting 

us know what dates they will drop-in.  

Drop-in rate is $55 per day (or $235/ 

week) with $10 per day for lunch.  

SPRING BREAK (MAR 17-21) 

Colgate Dental Van 

To enhance this month’s 
theme of Our Bodies, Nutri-
tion, and Safety, the Colgate 
Bright Smiles, Bright Futures® 
(BSBF) mobile van unit (MVU) 
will visit our school on March 19th! During this visit, 
the BSBF team will provide free dental health and 
well-being education, conduct visual dental screen-
ings, and teach your child how to take care of their 
bright smile. Your child will be screened by an oral 
health professional and will receive a new tooth-
brush, toothpaste sample, brushing chart, and list of 
offices for dental care if needed. This visual dental 
screening does not replace a regular dental check-
up and visit. 

The MVU maintains important safety procedures 
which include: 

The BSBF team wear proper protective gear, in-
cluding mask, gloves, gown, face shield and/
or goggles.  

The mobile unit is wiped down with disinfectant 
between students and cleaned completely 
with disinfectant at night. 

In order for your child to participate and visit the Col-

gate mobile van unit, please complete the electronic 

consent form online.  

2024 Tuition Receipt/ Tax Statement 

● Tuition receipts / tax statements 

may be accessed via ChildPilot 

app.  

● Go to Billing, click Tax Statement, 

and select the year. 

● If you have trouble accessing your 

tax statement, please email us.  

As part of the Texas Rising Star quality 

rating and improvement system, we 

strive to score the highest possible score 

in each assessment measure. Having a 

minimum of two parent- teacher 

conferences per year gives us the highest 

possible score.  

We’re excited to meet with you and work 

together to support your child’s 

educational journey! 

PARENT-TEACHER 

CONFERENCES 

Referral bonus 

Refer a new full time student and re-

ceive $100 tuition credit.  

Refer a new part time student and re-

ceive $50 tuition credit.  

This month’s special for new families: Half 

off registration and 5th week free tuition! 

https://app.axdraft.com/School_Parental_Consent_and_Release_Form_Dallas

